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Welcome to our class! We hope you all enjoyed the summer break and are ready for an 
exciting and busy term ahead. 
 
We are really pleased with the way your children have settled into their new class – 
please do not hesitate to catch one of us if there is something you are not sure about. 
Although we are already familiar with some of you through teaching older siblings, many 
of you are new parents and we look forward to meeting and getting to know you over the 
coming weeks.  
 
Your child will shortly be bringing home an information letter which outlines the 
curriculum and organisation of our Lower Junior department. If you haven’t popped in for 
a look around the classroom yet, you are welcome to do so. 

 
Your child will need their yellow times table book in school every Wednesday for regular 
tests. There is an explanation of how this will work over the year on the inside cover of 
your child’s book. 
We would appreciate it if your child could bring their school diary to school every day so 
that we can record reading and any commendations. It would also be useful to fill in the 
information page at the front as soon as possible.   
Your child will need to have their named indoor P.E. kit in school for their session with 
Gordon Fern on Friday mornings. There will be outdoor P.E. sessions later in the year. 
 
For homework this week we would like the children to bring a recent photograph of 
themselves (not too large) to put on our class board to form part of a French display. We 
would like to keep the photograph for the duration of their time in our class. 
 
Finally, it would be really helpful if you could please send in an old, named shirt or t-shirt 
to keep in school for painting and other art activities? This will certainly help to keep 
school uniform clean!! 
 
Thank you! 
 

Please return photograph and art shirt by: As soon as possible! 

 

 


